
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Water Main Valve Replacement 6/03/2024 
Water will be shut off at 830 AM until repairs are complete.   

Only those residents affected will receive notice.  
THIS IS ONLY FOR VILLAGE OF JEROME WATER CUSTOMERS 

A boil order will only be issued if required.  
A list of addresses are included                                      

 
This water main repair work may result in sediment,  

possibly, containing lead, in your water service lines and faucet screens. 
 

It is recommended that you flush your lines for at least 5 minutes, 
 then remove and clean any debris from faucet aerators. 

 
It’s important you are aware that Infants and young children  

may suffer adverse health effects as a result of exposure to lead. 
 
 
 

More information on lead can be found at: 
https://www.cwlp.com/LeadAwareness 

Or scanning this QR Code with your smartphone 

 
Questions? 

https://www.villageofjerome.com/wp/ 
 

Contact the Jerome Water Department at 217.546.2203  
waterclerk@villageofjerome.com 

or  
the Jerome Public Works Department at 217.546.9647 

publicworks@villageofjerome.com 

Dale Lael Trustee  
Kathy DeHart Trustee 

Ralph Irons Trustee 
Philip Raftis Trustee 

Katrina Christoflakis Trustee 
Leigh Irons Trustee 

Steve Roth Executive Assistant 

Michael P. Lopez 
Village President 
Lisa Cave 
Village Clerk 
Emily Snow 
Treasurer 
 

www.villageofjerome.com 

https://www.villageofjerome.com/wp/

